The International School
of Choueifat - Dubai

November.3.2015

Adventure Zone HQ

On Tuesday, November 3rd, the Grade 4 students went on a trip to Adventure Zone.Ten hard-working

prefects were recruited to provide additional support and assistance. Class teachers were also invited to
offer the prefects a helping hand. The bus ride was filled with music and positive energy as the excited

students made their way to Adventure Zone HQ Once they reached their final destination, the kids were
overcome with delight while they stood in line to enter. The students participated in a number of
activities such as rock climbing within the venue, and football and dodgeball in the garden outside
At the end of the trip, the students thanked the SLO for a wonderful afternoon. A buzz was in the air as

everyone made their way back to school, worn out from their busy day.
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